U11 Welcome Letter
I’d like to take this opportunity to welcome everyone to the 2024-25 LMHA U11 season. My Name Is Casey Phipps for those of you that don’t know me I am taking on the U11 director roll from Eric Bergerud. I’d like to thank Eric for all the help so far and making the transition as smooth as possible. Looking forward to getting this season started. 
Anyone that is interested in coaching, helping coach, or managing please go to the LMHA website and apply if you haven’t already. 
Thanks,
Casey



